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September 26, 2013 
 
       
      
R David Reynolds 
Menlo Park St. Paul 
1246 University Avenue 
 
VIA EMAIL:  reynoldsgroupfl@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1246 University Avenue West 
 
Dear Mr. Reynolds: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 24, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension 
until December 1, 2013 to remove the tank and Halon and grant an extension until May 1, 2014 
for removal of the pipes connecting to the Halon System. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
October 16, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor.  Note:  My previous 
letter stated October 2, 2013 but since this matter was laid over, I have moved the public 
hearing date to October 16. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Sebastian Migdal (email) 
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